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English Translation

1 postal receipt
16 April 1939
A.18.

Dear Lad,

Rosi Schweizer, who just left, told me the address of the three Misses Hirsch. They are 3
older ladies. Flora is lovely and was Peter’s teacher. She is an honest, simple, and good
person. They might have a room to rent in New York (possibly with cooking). This would

eventually be something for you. Just in case, I'll give you their address:

Ms. Flora Hirsch

300 Ft. Washington Ave.
Corner of 173rd Street
Apt. 2

New York

Refer to me or Ms. Schweizer. Ask to speak with Ms. Flora. Hello from Father and all of us.


https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/qriv8is

Andel



